Read the notice below and answer questions 1 to 8.

HOW TO EARN AND MANAGE MONEY!

Date

: 7 June 2020

Place

: Chinese Assembly Hall, Kuala Lumpur

Time

: 7.00 p.m. to 10.00 p.m.

Entry fees: RM30.00

DM20 00

GUEST SPEAKERS

Dato' H.K. Leong (Financial Consultant RHY Bank) Dato' Mazlan Yassin (Manager, Bank Utama)

MOTIVE

- · How to earn honest money
- How to manage money effectively

If interested, contact Salmah Hassan by email to salmah@gmail.com.my

Complete the following graphic organiser.

Choose no more than three words and/or a number from the text for each answer. For each question, write your answer in the space provided.

Topic of event	
1	
Venue, Date, Time	
2	
3	
4	225
Guest Speakers	
5	
6	7.7
Agenda of event	
How to earn honest money	
7	
Contact person and Email	
8	
• salmah@gmail.com.my	

PT3 READING COMPREHENSION (SHORT ANSWERS)

Read the text and answer questions 1 to 10.

They say, 'Money is the root to all Evils'. I totally agree with the saying. Not only others, my urge to have more money changed me from a passive person to someone who develop greed as far as money is concerned.

It happened three years ago. I was at the LRT station in Kuala Lumpur when I spotted a wallet on the floor. I slowly dropped my bag on it. On the pretext of picking up my bag, I gathered the wallet together. Then, I went into the men's washroom.

To my happiness, I saw RM400 in it. 'Oh! I'm so lucky,' I said to myself. I walked out and looked around. I knew that the CCTV could not have spotted me. I decided to spend by making my first stop at the KFC Restaurant. Then, my next stop was the movie and then go to a shopping mall. I did not buy anything because my parents would suspect me then. I had a joyful time with the money for few days.

Nobody came to arrest me or anything. I even went to the LRT station almost everyday after that. Nothing happened to me.

I started working and earning a four-figure salary. One day, I withdraw RM500 from my savings in an ATM machine near Petaling Street. After keeping the money in my wallet, I walked around hoping to buy a new watch. I agreed with the price and reached for my wallet. My God!

The rest is for you to imagine what happened.

Ans Cho	estions 1-8 wer the questions below. wose no more than five words and/or a number from the text for each a each question, write your answer in the space provided.	nswer.
1	The writer was at	when he spotted the wallet.
2	The writer becamein the wallet.	when he saw the RM400
3	Where did he open up the wallet?	
	He opened it	

Where was the first place the writer went with the money?		
	He went	
	The first of the state of the first of the f	
	Why didn't the writer buy anything at the shopping mall?	
	He didn't want we make and film across affector filed the stress and at vacantations are	
	at an engage of more than a passive person to sement who develop develop great as les	
	Was the writer questioned, caught or suspected for holding the money?	
	Hendence serves were a war in the LEC and the medical property in the leader of the serves as well.	
	When the writer said he was earning a four-figure salary, what does he mean by that?	
	He was earning more than a month	
	me teo Lostron I Museum un bide l'Aport des mil 1000 le militat de la sentie par l'action de la company de la control de la cont	
	What happened to the writer's wallet one day?	
	It	

Questions 9 and 10

Fill in the table with an appropriate word or phrase from the text.

Meaning	Word / Phrase
9 not active	nik 1 //ib and andre singlemus a garana diis gasa as b
10 carried on doing some	
the children	



Six sentences have been removed from the following text. Choose from the sentences (A-H) to fit each gap (1-6). There are two extra sentences which you do not need to use. For each question, mark the correct answer (A-H) on the space provided.

981 981 10 Procedit 1971 198					
Money is essential and one of the most important thing in the world. (1) However, we					
must always keep in mind that, 'Money is a good servant but a bad master'. If correctly used, money					
is a blessing. (2) We must always practice moderation when using money. Money can be earned					
in many ways. (3) But, the illegal way is something we should never practice. Even if we wash					
10 cars in a day, we can earn more than RM100 daily in Malaysia. (4) Even the handicapped and					
blind too are able to make money.					
Some people are too greedy for money. (5) This greediness of theirs had led to robberies,					
smugglings, kidnappings and even murders. Students should be taught in an early age on the importance					
of money and its value. (6)					
Remember the saying, 'Money is the root to all Evils'. Earn money honestly, spend it wisely and					
do not abuse it unnecessarily.					
A They will do anything to get money.					
B We can enjoy holidays, shopping and many other things.					
C They should be taught the honest way of making money.					
D If wrongly used, the results can be disastrous.					
E You can save your money in the bank.					
F Almost anything can be bought with money.					
G There are legal and illegal means in which we can get money.					
H Being jobless is not an excuse for not having money.					